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29th  September   

Attendance 

 
Class 

 
% 

  2AD 99.2% 

  6SW 98.3% 

  3TD 97.8% 

  2CW 97.8% 

  1JS 96.8% 

  FKW 96.6% 

  2JT 96.4% 

  3RQ 95.8% 

  4JG 94.9% 

  6RS 94.6% 

  1EJ 94.6% 

  4JS 94.6% 

  FDJ 94.5% 

  4RW 94.0% 

  1JP 93.8% 

  3BJ 92.6% 

  5LG 91.7% 

  FJW 89.7% 

  6HH 89.7% 

  5HF 88.3% 

  5SE 83.3% 

 
Coffee Morning 
We would like to welcome you to a 
coffee morning from 8:30am onwards 
on Wednesday 4th October in School. 
Our local Family Hub will be thereto chat 
to you and offer any support and guidance about a 
range of topics such as; relationships, school 
attendance worries, children's behaviour, managing 
money, wellbeing, special educational needs, and 

housing worries. Everyone is welcome! 🙂  

Music Lessons 
 We are pleased to inform you 
that our private music lesons are  
up and running! Woodwind  
lessons will commence next week. We are just waiting 
for the remaining keyboard, strings and vocal lessons 
to be sorted!  

Snacks for Key Stage 2 
Your children in Years 3 – 6 are welcome to bring a 
healthy snack in to school for their morning break. 
No nuts please! 
 

 
Parents Evenings 
Our first parents evenings of the 
new academic year will be 
occurring  week commencing 
20th November. More information 
to follow next week...  

Harvest Celebrations 
Our Harvest Festivals will be taking 
place at St. Helen's Church on Tuesday 
10th October (Years 1-2 at 9:30am, 
Years 3-4 at 11am and Years 5/6 at 
1:30pm.) We would love it if you could 
join us! 

After School Club/Breakfast Club 
Please make sure you book and pay in 
advance as far ahead as possible in order to 
book your child in to the After School Club 
or Breakfast Club.  We also ask that you 

keep your ParentPay account in credit to enable your 
child to order lunches every day.  Please note that 
children MUST be booked on using the online booking 
system, we cannot add any additional children as this 
will take us over adult:child ratio. 
Thank you 

Parking at the Castle Pub 
Please do not park at the Castle Pub 
during drop off/collection as they are 
now fining people who are not 
customers!  

Superhero Day Thursday 5th October 
We are having a Superhero Day on 
Thursday 5th October.  The children 
will be doing hero themed tasks in 
class and a special Superhero 
menu with chances to win exciting 

ris being served. (Please see attached poster) Children 
from EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 have free school meals.  
Years 3 – 6 can book their meals on ParentPay.  Why 
not give it a try? 
We are looking forward to an exciting day. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs C Butterworth 
Headteacher 

 

The winners class of this 
week's attendance challenge 
are :2AD with 99.2%! Well 
done folks! Keep up this 
amazing achievement!  
Many thanks for supporting 
our very important 
attendance drive. This week 
our whole school attendance 
is: 93.6%. We are aiming for 
96%!  
Let’s try really hard next 
week! 

 



 

Superhero Day Menu 
5th October 2023 

 
   

 
 
 

 
Captain Marvel’s Margarita Pizza 

Batman Burger  
Harley Quinn Quorn Burger  

Peter Parker Potato with choice of filling 
Superman Sandwich (Ham, Cheese or Tuna) 

********  
Selection of Vegetables Salad bar  

*******  
Rocket Raccoon Ice Lollies or  
Supergirl Shortbread Cookie 

 

 


